
Fw: Harbor view Hotel

From: Mary Ella Gabler <mgabler@peacockalley.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 2:39 PM
To: Lucy Morrison
Subject: Fwd: Harbor view Hotel

Sent from my iPad.

From: Mary Ella Bitzer

After hearing and reading the issue of expansion at the Harbor View, the following are my thoughts:

This letter is from Mary Ella Bitzer.  My late husband, John F. Bitzer Jr. and his entire family have owned at home at 144 Plantingfield
Way for over 40 years.  We have felt so strongly about the integrity of the island and its neighborhoods for so many years that
permission granted to the new owner of the Harbor View for the requested changes would be unbelievably detrimental to the neighbors
and the whole neighborhood. I understand that making changes in the hotel are part of expansion and growth, but when it affects the
whole neighborhood  those decisions would reflect on those that control the specific issues.  That particular neighborhood is comprised
of people who have had homes for many generations.

Sent from my iPad.

Lucy Morrison

Mon 1/4/2021 9:57 AM

To:Alex Elvin <elvin@mvcommission.org>;


